September 2017
[image: ]

[image: http://www.nobeled.com/Marketing/images/CBAcolor07.jpg]



Chesterbrook Academy September Newsletter
 
From the Principal's Desk
           I can hardly believe that I am writing September's newsletter.  This summer went by so fast!  All of the teachers and I are looking forward to a great new school year!  We are looking forward to continuing our Soccer Shots, Dance, Gymnastics, and Amazing Athletes along with introducing a Yoga program!  STEM and Art classes will also resume in September as well with Miss Hemali!  We have a ton of fun things going on in September.   Please take the time to read our newsletter and mark your calendar for upcoming events!
           Special Welcome to our new families and returning families!  Hope you all have a great month!
           Tawni S. Connor, Principal
 In this Issue
· Important Dates for September 
· Back to School Photos
· Back to School Event
 Important Dates in September
· September 1 – Tuition’s Due / Happy Anniversary Miss Tasha!
· September 4 - School’s Closed – Happy Labor Day!
· September 7 – Back To School Meet and Greet!  Visit with your child’s classroom teachers and the Ancillary program directors!  3 – 5:30
· September 7 – Happy Birthday Miss Lily!
· September 10 – Happy Anniversary Miss Deepa!
· September 11 – Back to School Photos!
· September 15 – Happy Anniversary Miss Claudette!
· September 20 – Happy Birthday Miss Lana!
· September 22 – Happy Birthday Miss Teya!
· September 24 – Happy Anniversary Miss Kim!
· September 29 – Happy Anniversary Miss Charnise!
· Every Tuesday: Soccer Shots!
· Every Wednesday: Tap and Tumble Dance and Gymnastics! 
· Every Thursday: Amazing Athletes!
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Every Friday beginning September 15: Yoga Class!

Back to School Photos!
            Back to School Photos will be held Monday, September 11th.    The photo package will arrived in about 4 weeks and you can pick the sheets you want.  If your child does not come on that day, you can request to add a day or have someone bring your child in to have their photo taken.  Sibling photos can be taken so please inform your child’s teacher of that wish.  I also wanted to mention that we will have holiday photos taken in October. 
Back to School Meet and Greet Event!
              We will have our Back to School Meet and Greet Event on Thursday, September 7th from 3- 5:30!  I welcome all parents to come in, have a healthy snack, and participate in our events!    This is a great opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and have some fun with your child. The Program Directors from Soccer Shots, Amazing Athletes, Yoga, and Tap and Tumble Dance and Gymnastics will also be in our atrium area to answer any questions you may have about their programs.   Mark your calendar for Thursday, September 7th!  

 Parent CPR / First Aid Class
          Last year we held a Parent class for CPR / First Aid.  I would like to offer it again this year if we have enough interest.   We will need at least 6 parents to participate to hold the class.  The cost is $65.00 per person and it will be for 3 hours.  If we have enough demand, we will offer babysitting during the class hours.  The class would be held sometime in October depending on parent participation. Please email Tawni if you are interested.  
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